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June 6, 2016 
 
 
Dear MSA Customer, 
 
Effective March 31, 2017, MSA will discontinue all ALTAIR Quick Check Stations. MSA will honor all 
warranty repairs for the ALTAIR Quick Check Stations. Repair parts for ALTAIR Quick Check Stations 
outside of the warranty period will be available for two years or as supplies last. 
 
We are honored that you have trusted us with your portable gas detection needs and sincerely 
appreciate your business. We have a number of promotions and loyalty programs in place to help you 
transition to the GALAXY GX2 for automated bump and calibration testing. Please contact your local 
MSA distributor for details, or contact MSA Customer Service at 1-800-672-2222. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Product Line Manager 
Gas Detection 
Carrie.DuMars@msasafety.com 
(724) 776-8632 office 
(724) 977-3991 cell 
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